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Dear Editors of the Journal of Healthcare in Low-resource Settings
I am enclosing herewith a manuscript entitled “Did capitation payment reform make a difference in Chinese rural primary health care?” for your review.
The manuscript is a policy evaluation research article. The research project was conducted from January to December 2010 and supported by the World Health Organization. 

The manuscript described an insurance capitation payment reform in the rural primary care of one Chinese county. It documented the effect of the most important initiative of the basic health insurance reforms, which has critical policy implications for the on-going health system reform in China, and is also a valuable reference for the other low-resource settings, who just started the exploration of establishing a basic health insurance system for their rural population.

We appreciate your consideration of publishing this article.
Sincerely yours
Jing Sun 
